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July 14, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

A friend recently sent me a copy of your June 20th letter to The Washington 
Times. Once again, you have argued the case against the WCR in a most rational, 
logical, and devastating fashion. I wish that your letter could have been published by all 
the major newspapers throughout the United States. 

I hope your health is relatively stable, and that there are no new medical problems 
confronting you. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Lc 

Cyril 	Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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